
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department 
 
 
 
 
September 2, 2005 
 
 

Via E-mail and  
Overnight Mail 

 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-053039 – Level 3 Communications Complaint 
  Request for Extension of Time to File Direct Testimony 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Qwest has discussed scheduling in this matter with counsel for Level 3 and is authorized to 
represent that the parties have agreed to extend the date for filing direct testimony from 
September 7, 2005 to September 21, 2005.  The parties agree in principle that the other dates 
in the schedule should be extended as well, and will contact the ALJ next week to discuss 
scheduling a new hearing date.  The parties request that the Commission extend the dates as 
set forth herein. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
cc: All parties of record (via e-mail and overnight mail) 
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